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To:   The House Committee on Finance 
From:  Brodie Lockard for the Common Cause Hawaii Board 
Date: Thursday, February 21, 2019, 1:30 pm 
 

In strong support of HB 1382 
 
 
Dear FIN Chair Luke, Vice Chair Cullen and Committee Members— 
 
Common Cause Hawaii strongly supports HB 1382.  It should cost the State 
nothing. 
 
This bill clarifies the meaning of "contract with the State," then uses that term to 
help prevent undue influence and the appearance of it.   
 
No contractor should be soliciting contributions in their offices or related facilities. 
 
Please pass HB 1382 and help to restrict improper solicitations. 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to testify. 
 
Brodie Lockard 
Board Member, Common Cause Hawaii 
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Comments:  

Dear Honorable Committee Members: 

Please support HB1382. Campaign financing has been increasingly corrupting our 
democracy. This bill will help to level the playing field. 

Thank you for the opportunity to present my testimony. 

Andrea Quinn 

Kihei 
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